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NEWS RELEASE 
 

 
Incident Date and Time: April 29, 2022 at 09:13 PM 

 

Location:    500 block of Chestnut Street, San Carlos 
 

Type of Crime/Incident: Missing Person - At Risk  
      
Missing Person:    Helen Kostomarow, 68-year-old female   
     
Summary: 
 
On Thursday, April 28, 2022 at 09:13 PM, San Mateo County Sheriff’s Deputies from the San 
Carlos Police Bureau responded to the above location on the report of an endangered missing 
person. Deputies learned that Helen Kostomarow was last seen leaving her residence on April 
28th at 12:00 PM to go for a walk.  When she did not return at 9:00 PM, the reporting party 
wished to report her missing.   
 
Kostomarow is described as a Caucasian Female Adult, 5’5” tall and approximately 150 lbs.  
She has long gray hair and green eyes.  Kostomarow was last seen wearing a light brown 
jacket, gray shirt, blue capri pants, sandals, and was carrying a black handbag.  She is 
considered at risk due to age and a pre-existing medical edition.   

 
 

Anyone with information is regarding Kostomarow’s whereabouts is encouraged to call the San 
Mateo County Sheriff’s Office at 650-363-4911.   
 
 

Written by: Sergeant David Smith, San Carlos Police Bureau 
 

Case #22-03374 
Release Date: 04/29/2022 
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